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Centenary wine 

 
Wine, specially bottled and branded to commemorate the Centenary of the University of Pretoria, is now 
available on campus. The top quality KWV wine is available as a Cabernet Sauvignon and a Sauvignon 
Blanc. 

For Theo Fritz and Johan Botes, who shortly before Christmas took delivery of the six great big palettes 
of around 850 bottles each, deftly maneuvering the fruit of the vine into the central store alongside 
stationery and cleaning aids, it was all in a day’s work.  
 
While stocks should last a while, don’t wait too long before ordering as the wine will be served at 
university functions and also utilised for corporate gifts during the centenary year.  
 
Place your orders at the centenary shop in the old Arts building. Payments can be made in cash, by 
credit or debit card. Special arrangements will be made for official orders from UP departments. Call 
Lynette Schoeman in the shop on 012 420 2484 or send an e-mail  

 


